
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend and we will see you next week! 

Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and the Reception Team. 

Maths: 
 

Next week in Maths, the children 

will be learning about Number 3. 

We will introduce ‘Numberblocks’ 

to them, which always proves 

popular! Three objects, formation, 

3 numicon, number bonds 1+2=3,  

3+0=3, 2+1=3 and 0+3=3. 

Topic:  
 

Next week we will be thinking about the new season of Autumn and Harvest 

festival. 

 
 

Phonics: 
 

Next week in Phonics, we are 
learning some more new sounds.  

The sounds are: 
‘g’ and ‘o’ 

Please help them find objects in 

your home or think of objects that 

begin with these sounds. 

 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 13th October 2023 

 

How you can help at home... 

• Share a book and read with your child every night. 

• Talk with your child about their day at school. 

• Please encourage your child to become independent in using a knife and fork effectively.  
• Please encourage your child to be responsible for gathering their belongings in the morning 

and putting on their coats independently, to help them do so in school.  

 

Notice from the PTA: 
Fireworks night: 9th November 5-7pm at All Saints. They are looking for helpers with the refreshments, marshalling, 
etc... 
Please email the PTA if you are interested in getting involved emscoteandallsaintspta@gmail.com 
 

 
 
    

   
 

 

 

Information: 
Reception family afternoon (Maths, Phonics and Reading Meeting) – Friday 20th October @ 1.30pm 
Parents Evening dates for Cherry: Wednesday 25th October and Thursday 26th October. 
Parents Evening dates for Willow: Tuesday 24th October and Thursday 26th October.  
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